SPECIAL MEETING MINUTES

The Board of Commissioners convened for a special meeting on Wednesday, February
26, 2020 at 5:00 P.M. in the Skanta Theatre at the Frankfort Public Library, 208 W. Clinton St.
Frankfort, Indiana to hear discussion, public input and comment regarding the pétition for solar
overlay rezoning for the Hardy Hills Solar Project.

Commissioners Josh Uitts, Scott Shoemaker, and Steve Woods were present. Others in
attendance were Britt Ostler, and Jerri Sexton. ‘\

Commissioner Uitts called the Commissioner meeting to order at 5:02 P.M.

The project lead from Hardy Hills Solar Project gave her presentation on the solar
project. Many from the public voiced their questions, concerns, and support for the project.

Without any other business to come before the Commissioners, Commissioner Uitts

motioned to adjourn the meeting at 7:32 P.M. Commissioner Shoemaker seconded. Motion

carried 3-0.
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